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Nadeem Jan

From: Walid Hassan <peobajour2@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 2, 2020 9:28 AM

To: Nadeem Jan

Subject: Re: Explanation letter on account of Non serious and casual attitude

AOA Dear Nadeem sb, 
I found the response incomplete and unsatisfactory  
 
On Monday, March 2, 2020, Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Dr. Walid Hassan Sb, 

  

Please find below response of of Mr. Jamshid Iqbal and looking forward for valuable feedback in this regards.  

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 

  

From: Jamshaid Iqbal [mailto:jiqbal.islami@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 8:23 AM 
To: Nadeem Jan 
Subject: Re: Explanation letter on account of Non serious and casual attitude 

  

R/sir. 

         It,s stated in your great honour that the reason of being late to team training as " first it was planned in 
malasaid and then shifted to Type D Hospital Pashat and no body informed me on time.  

Of course ! I apologized for what has been done and assure you that I,ll be careful in future. InshALLAH  

                              Hope you,ll affirm  

  Pray for you.  

                  Jamshaid Iqbal  
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                 Date: 28/2/2020 

  

On Wed, 26 Feb 2020, 6:30 pm Nadeem Jan, <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Jamshaid Iqbal, 

  

Please find attached file of Explanation letter on account of Non serious and casual attitude.  

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 

  

 
 
--  
With  Much Gratitude 
From the desk of 
 

Dr. Walid Hassan 

Polio Eradication Officer (Bajaur ) 
PEI-EPI  World Health Organization 
Peobajour2@gmail.com, Walidhassan121@gmail.com  
0308-9137256, 0342-2503650 
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